85 Heung Sze Wui Road, Tuen Mun, N.T. Telephone: 24598236, 39567900 Fax: 26183155 E-mail: lmc@skhsslmc.edu.hk

18th January, 2021

The Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists Flat A3, 9/F, Forda Industrial Building, Tai Lee Street, Yuen Long, N.T., Hong Kong E-mail: InfoT@hkioe.hk

Attn: Dr. Tommy Ho, Founder and Founding President

Dear Dr. Tommy Ho,

Re: Congratulation on HKIOE's 10th Anniversary

It is my great pleasure to express my deepest appreciation and respectful congratulations on Hong Kong Institute of Environmentalists (HKIOE) 10th Anniversary.

As you are the alumnus of SKHSSLMC, I feel honored to witness your success and contributions to the establishment and continuous development of HKIOE. Over these ten years, HKIOE has solidly provided leading specialists in the region with reliable and professional service.

I firmly believe that HKIOE is a role model in the many environmental aspects and wish you further success in bringing prosperity to Hong Kong in the coming future.

Yours sincerely,

WU Siu Kuen

Principal

S.K.H. St. Simon's Lui Ming Choi Secondary School